
Ron Moeser 
Councillor Ward 44 ~TORONTO 
Scarborough East 

July 11, 2016 

Dear Mayor and Council Colleagues, 

It is with great regret that I am unable to attend the July session of City Council due to 
my on-going medical treatment. Therefore, I wanted to write this letter to express my 
position relating to item EX16.1 Scarborough Subway. 

Scarborough has been neglected in relation to rapid transit infrastructure and our 
residents have been waiting for decades to be seamlessly connected with the rest of the 
City. 

An extension of the existing Bloor-Danforth line to the Scarborough Town Centre will 
provide a seamless, fast and efficient service to our residents. 

When considering transit options we must also look to the future. With the population in 
the GTA expected to grow by one million people per decade, a subway will better 
accommodate future growth and act as hub for future transit expansion. 

Scarborough is a significant part of our great City and as decision makers, it is 
imperative we have a greater long-term vision, one that will attract investment and 
provide our residents with a better standard of service. 

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to joining you at the next City 
Council in October. 

Sincerely, 

Ron Moeser 
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